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01/24/2022 20:44 Other

I am living at an apartment at Cambie and Marine Drive, and I am concerned that the infrastructure in the area 

does not support more high-rises to be built around Cambie and Marine Drive. First, when I used to take sky train 

to downtown during rush hours before Covid, there were often times that the sky trains were full and I had to wait 

a few sky trains before I could catch one. If more buildings are built and more people move into this area without 

the corresponding increase in sky train capacity, I am afraid that it will be harder and harder to take sky train 

during rush hours. In addition, I noticed that it has been increasingly difficult for visitors to find parking around the 

area. There are very limited visitor parking in the apartment building, and street parking for visitors has been 

reduced in the past few years as more street parking requires permit. The situation is so bad that this has 

become a main reason why other family members prefer not to come to my home for gathering. As I see notice 

after notice of public hearing in my mailbox notifying me of new apartments to be built in the area, I finally decide 

to write to the city council to express my concern. What is the city doing about these issues' Thank you for your 

time and your response is appreciated.

Eva Shen Marpole No web 

attachments.
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